
Sadhu Vaswani International School For Girls

2nd Street, Shanti Niketan, New Delhi-110021

PARENT’S CONSENT FOR REOPENING OF THE SCHOOL
Dear Parents
This is to apprise you that as per the circular (No. DE.5/43/04/Exam/2019-20/39-46)
issued by Directorate of Education dated January 13, 2021, schools are allowed to reopen
for students of classes X and XII, in areas outside the containment zones only, on
voluntary basis.
We wish to conduct the Pre Board exams, starting January 25, 2021, in offline mode in the
school and would like to seek your consent for the same.
You are requested to go through the enclosed instructions and fill the given form latest by
17 January 2021 by 5pm.

Important Instructions:
1. Consent of parents is must for your child to attend school.
2. Parents must accompany their ward to school. Please note that the school will not

provide any transport facility.
3. Both parents and students to strictly follow all preventive measures laid down in

the SOP issued by Ministry of Health and Family Welfare.
4. Wearing of mask and carrying sanitizer is mandatory.
5. Students to avoid handshakes/ any kind of physical contact.
6. Students should carry their own water bottles and lunch box. Sharing of water

bottles and lunch is strictly prohibited.
7. Canteen facility will not be available.
8. The school shall follow all safety protocols as proposed by Ministry of Health and

Family Welfare.
9. The student should not come to school even in case of minor illness.

Link : https://forms.gle/oFZHq1j2zYQ5D9Gw8

Please note that filling up of this Google Form by parents is mandatory for all. Looking
forward to your responses.

Regards

Santosh Vyas
Principal

https://forms.gle/oFZHq1j2zYQ5D9Gw8

